Chemed Medical Ethics Conference

Dear Esteemed Doctor and Medical Professional,

We are happy to announce that the Bais HaVaad will be collaborating with
Chemed and will be active presenters and participants in the upcoming
Chemed Medical Ethics Conference to be held on President’s weekend,
February 17-20 at the Woodcliff Lake Hilton in New Jersey.

As a valued partner in Bais HaVaad’s work, we are pleased to share that
you are privy to a deeply discounted rate for the upcoming Chemed
Medicine and Ethics Conference, https://medicineandethics.org/
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